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Comments: I am totally against any sort of motorized vehicle on the Mendenhall Lake, other than for the extreme

emergency situation and then only authorized by the fire department or local search and rescue.  I am also totally

against any more gift shops, other than the one currently in the visitor center.  We do not need any more of that

with all that is downtown.  It is a park, not a shopping destination.  I have only taken a few of our out of town

guest there in the summer as it is already too crowded. So far everyone I take out is so unhappy with the amount

of people out there and the traffic that they don't even want to go up to the Visitor Center??


